
CORONAVIRUS (COVID-19) INFORMATION FOR LOWELL 
PUBLIC SCHOOLS FAMILIES 

 ALERT: Governor Baker 
announced that all schools in 
Massachusetts, including the 
Lowell Public Schools, will be 
closed until Monday, May 4, 
2020. This includes canceling 
all school-related activities 
scheduled to take place during this period of time. As May 4th 
approaches, we will provide additional guidance. 

  

As a district, we continue to closely monitor developments with the 
Coronavirus (now known as COVID-19), and we continue to follow guidance 
from the Massachusetts Department of Elementary and Secondary Education 
(DESE), the Massachusetts Department of Public Health, and the Lowell 
Health Department. 
  

We understand many members of the Lowell Public Schools community may 
have questions or concerns in regards to COVID-19, so we want to keep you 
updated throughout this situation. The safety - including the health - of our 
students and staff is our top concern. 
  

The latest information about this situation will be posted here. This page will 
be updated as new information becomes available. If you need this page 
translated, please click on the translate tab at the top right corner of the Lowell 
Public Schools website and select a language. 
  
 

https://www.lowell.k12.ma.us/site/Default.aspx?PageID=3773

